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100 years of service 
to Methodisnr 

in the Bendigo district 
1872-1972 

AN INVITATION TO RETURN AND MEET OLD FRIENDS AND WORSHIP 

ON SATURDAY 15th & SUNDAY, 16th APRIL, 1972 

P R O G R A M 

SATURDAY 

Afternoon at 2.00 p.m. 

Meet at Sunday Scliool Hall, Laurel 
Street for sight-seeing trip of 
district. 

Any old photographs, souvenirs, 
literature, e t c . , you can bring 
along to loan, will be put on 
display in the hall for the evening 
get-to-gether. 

Evening at 6.50 p.m. 

Buffet Dinner In the Sunday School 
Ha I I. 

This will be followed by a social 
evening and get-to-gether to 
commence at 8.00 p.vi. , for all 
visitors and locals, followed by 
supper. 

****** 

Please address all correspondence to: 

Hon. Secretary, 
Mr' t I P 

SUNDAY 

8.00 a.m. 

Holy Communion. 

11.00 a.m. 

Morning Service conducted by 

REV. E. B . GAMBLE 

Minister, Golden Square 1961 - 1967. 

• • • ' • j • 

3.00 p.m. 

Pleasant Sunday Afternoon Service 

Speaker: DR. MARCUS BENJAMIN 

7.00 p.m. 

Evening Service conducted by 

REV. W . BAMPTON 

Minister Golden Square 1947 - 1952, 

8.30 p.m. 

Coffee Hour in Sunday School Hall. 



AN INVITATION TO RETURN AND MEET OLD FRIENDS AND WORSHIP 

ON SATURDAY 15th & SUNDAY, 16th APRIL, 1972 

P R O G R A M 

SATURDAY SUNDAY 

Afternoon at 2.00 p.m. 

Meet at Sunday Scliool Hall, Laurel 
Street for sight-seeing trip of 
district. 

Any old photographs, souvenirs, 
literature, etc., you can bring 
along to loan, will be put on 
display in the hall for the evening 
get-to-gether. 

Evening at 6.30 p.m. 

Buffet Dinner In the Sunday School 
Hal I. 

This will be followed by a social 
evening and get-to-gether to 
commence at 8.00 p.m., for all 
visitors and locals, followed by 
supper. 

****** 

Please address all correspondence to: 

Hon, Secretary, 
Mr, J. L. Samson, 
26 Panton Street, 
GOLDEN SQUARE. 3555 

Telephone: Bendigo 43 4047 

8.00 a.m. 

Holy Communion. . 

11.00 a.m. 

Morning Service conducted by 

REV. E. B , GAMBLE 

Minister, Golden Square 1961 - 1967. 

3.00 p.m. 

Pleasant Sunday Afternoon Service 

Speaker: DR. MARCUS BENJAMIN 

7,00 p.m. 

Evening Service conducted by 

HEV. W , BAMPTON 

Minister Golden Square 1947 - 1952, 

8.30 p.m. 

Coffee Hour in Sunday School H a l l . 

Farewells, 

At all Services our wonderful Choir 
under the direction of MR. RODNEY WARNE 
will render musical and organ item of 

worship. 


